
Please note that this “Save the Date” is for a combined meeting for the Local 
Educational Agency (LEA) Medi-Cal Billing Option Program (BOP) and School 
Based Medi-Cal Administrative Activities (SMAA), to be held on October 4, 2018. 

The meeting will take place from 10:00 a.m. – 3:30 p.m. at the following location:

California Endowment Building, Suite 100
1414 K Street
Sacramento, CA 95814

Please note that the originally scheduled LEA BOP Advisory Workgroup meeting 
scheduled for October 3, 2018 is now cancelled, and replaced by this meeting.

You are receiving this invitation because you are a LEA stakeholder involved in 
administering the LEA BOP and/or SMAA. Note that all stakeholders are invited to this 
meeting, including representatives from third party vendors or billing agents, but due to 
capacity constraints, we request that only LEAs, LECs or LGAs attend the meeting in 
person. Attendees will be accepted based on RSVPs until capacity is reached. Access 
to the meeting for those that cannot attend in person will be available via conference 
call and/or video conference.

The Department of Health Care Services will provide logistical information in early 
August, and will request RSVPs at that time. Please do not RSVP to this “Save the 
Date.”




